
IRB Committee May 17, 2016 12:30 PM 

In Attendance 

Natalie Ratliff    John Larson 

Dr. Marcia Jones  Mary Ellen Wilkinson 

Lee Fisher    

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes from August 2015 were approved by John Larson and Lee Fisher.  

 

Discussion  

The meeting was started at 1235 by Natalie Ratliff. Dr. Marcia Jones was introduced as our new chair of the IRB. Her 

role was discussed briefly.  

The annual meeting is to renew the Jostent Heroic device used in the CGH cath lab. A brief overview of the device 

was given, as well as its use in the last year and the outcome for the patient. Dr. Marcia Jones signed the annual 

letter renewing the device for the 2016-2017 year.  

Fecal transplant studies were also discussed and several questions were asked of the demographics and median 

age. Natalie will ask those involved in the fecal transplant studies and let the committee know of the answers 

received.  

No new studies were discussed. No updates on the CPAP study requested by Dr. Grazulis.  

The meeting ended at 1250 with adjournment.  

 

Next Meeting 

Our next meeting is tentatively scheduled for August 16, 2016.  


